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Children’s Mental Health Week. 
We have loved seeing all our Jaguars expressing their individuality today in their own 
clothes. We completed a circle time to share our outfits choices and played a bingo game to 
learn about our similarities and differences.  
 
Valentine’s Disco is next Wednesday 12th February straight from school until 4:30pm. Please 
return your child’s permission slip if you would like your child to attend.  
English 
We are starting our new book ‘Beggu’. The children have written their own Alien profiles!  
 
Maths 
In Maths, we have been exploring numbers to 40. The children have been using practical 
resources such as 10 frames and dienes blocks to explore 10s and 1s.  
 
Science 
In Science, our unit this half term is lovely, the children are learning about ‘Seasons and 
Weather’. This week we have explored what the weather is like in different seasons and how 
the trees change in each season. 
 
History  
In History we are starting a new topic all about “London”. The children have started to piece 
together a timeline of the events that took place. The children could not believe that there 
were no computers in 1666!! 
 
PSHE 
In PSHE, we are enjoying the Jigsaw unit ‘Dreams and Goals’. We have begun by setting simple 
goals for ourselves and thinking of things that we do well.  
 
ART  
We have moved onto to ART this term. We will be learning about Hayley Blackledge and how 
she uses light to produce amazing photographs.  
 
Music 
In Music, we will be completing the unit, In the Groove and Round and Round. We will learn 
how to find the pulse in the songs and eventually get to perform the songs to other Jaguars. 
 
 
PE 
The children are exploring the units ‘throwing and catching’ and ‘cool core’. The children will 
be developing their throwing and catching skills in their Multi Skills session and work on 
strengthening their core in fitness sessions.  
News 
Daily Reading at home 



 

 

Please spend 10 minutes reading with your child, and record this in their reading records, it 
helps them to become  
confident and fluent readers who can move through the Read, Write Inc scheme. Please speak 
to staff in class if you require any further support with your child’s reading.  
 
 
Uniform 
Please ensure your child’s uniform is labelled clearly with their name. This will really 
support staff in returning any lost uniform.  
 
 
Water Bottles  
Please ensure your child has a water bottle with them in school each day.  
 
PE  
Year 1 PE days are on Wednesday and Friday, please ensure your child arrives to school in 
their PE kits on these days. 
 
Snack 
In year 1 children are provided with daily fruit as an option of snack. Children can bring in 
their own additional healthy snack for break time. 
Stars of the Week  
 
7.02.25 – Lyra B  
31.01.25 – Aisha A 
 
To see all our latest learning and for school updates, please follow @MissPlantWWPA on 
Twitter. 
 
Thank you for your continued support 
Miss Plant, Miss Parr and Miss Kelly  


